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Kingscourt Branch closes; pop-up library service begins 
 
Big changes to library service in the north end of Kingston are under way. 
 
Saturday, September 16, is the final day of service for the Kingscourt branch on Kirkpatrick Street. 
The last day at this branch will be marked by celebrations and fond farewells.  A very special 
children’s concert will be given by award-winning performer Peter Puffin, and light refreshments will 
be served.  The celebrations go from 2 to 5 p.m., and the children’s show will be at 3 p.m.  Come join 
in the fun! 
 
There will still be library service in Kingston’s north end when Kingscourt closes, though.  On 
Monday, September 18, we will introduce our brand-new pop-up library!  This mobile library will 
circulate in a library vehicle throughout the community to provide services until the new Rideau 
Heights branch opens in the Rideau Heights Community Centre in early 2018.  The pop-up library 
will offer such services as reservations pick-up and Internet access. There will be a small browsing 
collection of books and DVDs, and patrons will be able to borrow and return materials. Look for our 
branded mini-van and friendly staff at the following locations: 

• Kingston Police Headquarters Community Room, 705 Division Street, Mondays 2 – 4 p.m. 

• Rideau Heights Public School, 77 MacCauley Street, Mondays 6 - 8 p.m., Wednesdays 6 – 8 
p.m. and Saturdays 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

• Memorial Centre, 303 York Street, Wednesdays 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. and Saturdays 2 – 4 p.m. 
 
For more information on these and other library developments, please visit the library website at 
www.kfpl.ca . 

Questions?	Contact	Laura	Carter,	613-549-8888,	ext.	3530,	lcarter@kfpl.ca	
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Thank	you	for	helping	promote	Kingston	Frontenac	Public	Library!	


